Library Group Study Rooms for CSU Students Are Now Available

Access to the 2nd, 3rd, and 4th floor of the library building has been restored, effective
Monday, January 22, 2018. However, access is limited to the east side of the 2nd and 3rd floor
due to ongoing repairs and other work related to the recent flood in the library. Consequently,
only the group study rooms on the south side of the 2nd floor (those facing campus) will be

available. Rooms 225, 226, 227, 229, and 231 will remain unavailable until further notice. We
regret any inconvenience.

To register for a study room go to http://csu.libcal.com/booking/groupstudyrooms
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